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Redistribution Committee for New South Wales 
Australian Electoral Commission 
Locked Bag 4007  
Canberra ACT 2601 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Proposed change to Federal Mackellar Electoral boundaries 

This email is responding to objections 671 & 686. 

I do not agree with the authors of these objections and their proposition 

to move the boundaries of the Division of Mackellar westward into St 

Ives. 

This is a non sensical idea which would result in a small area of 

Mackellar constituents residing outside the Northern beaches LGA in the 

Ku-ring-gai Council LGA. 

The logistics of a federal member representing such a small number of 

people from a completely different LGA would be ludicrous. 

I understand that the authors of these submissions may be defending 

their own political survival, however this should not form the basis of 

determining electoral boundaries. 

I fully support the draft maps which propose the inclusion of Dee Why 

and Forestville into Mackellar  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Judith Macpherson 

Duffys Forest 
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